
  

Hi Ram Fam, 

Greetings from the Office of Parent and Family Relations! We are so excited to 

have you and your student in our Golden Ram Fam and look forward to 

supporting you and your family on this journey. 

This summer, we are excited to welcome your student to campus for Summer 

Orientation. 

 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and state-mandated building capacity 

limits, there will be a strict no guest policy in place at Sykes Student Union for 

all summer 2021 orientations. 

An outdoor family hospitality area with access to restrooms and WIFI will be 

available at the Academic Quad to accommodate anyone who may accompany 

you to campus, but there will be no formal family and guest orientation 

program. There will be a limited amount of classroom space reserved for 

guests who wish to bring their laptop and work from campus. Guests will be 

expected to wear masks and maintain social distancing at the hospitality area 

and in restroom and classroom spaces. We ask that guests remain at home if 

they meet any of the COVID screening criteria. 

While we will not have formal family and guest orientation programming on 

campus, we will have a variety of programs throughout the summer to ensure 

your family is prepared and supported for all that is to come. Stay tuned for 

updates of all we have planned! 

In the meantime, we encourage you to like our Facebook Page to receive daily 

Ram Fam updates/tips/reminders. You are also more than welcome to contact 

the Office of Parent and Family Relations 

at ParentFamilyRelations@wcupa.edu if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Until next time, Rams Up! 

 

Lexie McCarthy, M.S. 

Director, Parent and Family Relations 

 

P.S. Have you purchased our exclusive Ram Fam Spirit Pack yet?! For just 

$30, you will receive a full box of Ram Fam swag that the whole family will 

enjoy! Proceeds will benefit the Family Fund, which provides engaging 

experiences for all Golden Rams.  
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